RECEIVED

By James Feenan at 11:02 am, Jul 30, 2024

From: Robert Greco

To: pbscommissions

Subject: July 31st meeting on private land ownership hosting campers
Date: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 10:30:25 AM

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Like to introduce myself, Robert Greco, I am co-owner of 200 acre farm in Manchester. Just short history , farm has
been in my family since 1920, 124 years and it has been an economic and emotional struggle to keep in the family,
especially thru these trying years. Are area is very depressed financially and any income that can help us with our
farm and the community is greatly needed. I’m writing you to ask that you vote in favor of allowing private land
ownership to host camping to allow for some income to the landowners and the other outlying businesses.
Respectfully Robert Greco

Sent from my iPhone
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